Jonathan Landers 
Ashcroft, 26 Lambourne Wood,
Brennanstown Road,
Dublin 18. 
                                                   0860351467 – Jonathan.landers@ucdconnect.ie 


Ms Emily Murray 
Byrne Wallace 
88 Harcourt St, 
St.Kevin’s D02 DK18. 

5th October 2021. 

Byrne Wallace Traineeship Application

Dear Ms. Murray, 

I hope this letter finds you well in these truly unprecedented times. I am writing to you today to express my interest in your traineeship program. I became aware of this position through a colleague of yours, Mr Darren Daly. 

I have commenced my final year in my undergraduate studies of Law in University College Dublin. My aspiration is to secure a position on the traineeship program provided by your establishment. I intend to sit my first set of FE1 examinations in October 2022 and my final set in March 2023. 

I have decided to pursue a career in law for numerous reasons. First and foremost, I believe my strongest personal skills are profoundly applicable to the profession. I would consider myself to be a profoundly articulate and composed individual. This skill exceeds beyond merely utilising an intricate lexicon to converse with high intellect individuals, but to be able to converse and effectively communicate with persons from all demographics and all walks of life. Additionally, it is evident that the profession withholds a high degree of esoteric knowledge, this knowledge is not only challenging but it is everchanging and fluid. Due to this, it demands a high degree of engagement and respect. Due to the challenging and fluid nature, it ignites a strong threshold of motivation on my part, to be consistently upskilling myself and sharpening my knowledge of the law in order to best serve my peers and clients. 

I am applying to Byrne Wallace as it is imperative to me, that the firm I aspire to commit my future to, has values and ethics aligned with my own. It is evident from your commitment to reducing your environmental footprint, the efforts made to give back to the community and your efforts to maximise staff morale and well-being that our values and ethics are aligned. Your receipt of the Lexcel Accreditation I found to be particularly impressive. Additionally, from my time spent in school and college thus far, I have discovered that I perform best in environments of collegiality. And your establishment certainly emits an aura of comradery and team-work and presents itself as an incredible environment to grow and learn in. 

I wish to thank you for taking the time to analyse my application and I hope to hear back from you at your earliest convenience. Please feel free to contact me via mobile or email, as detailed above. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Jonathan Landers. 
